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BOROUGH OF EDINBORO
Meadville Street, Edinboro, Pennsylvania 16412 

814/734-1812

March 16, 1979

Dr. Quentin Orlando 
1024 W. 22nd Street 
Erie, PA 16505

Dear Dr. Orlando:

As you can see from the enclosed news story, we are planning a 
special program devoted to the rural experience in Northwestern Pennsyl­
vania, to be held at Edinboro State College on July 25, 1979. This 
program will featurq a close look at a Victorian farm in the context 
of the farms of today and the farm of tomorrow.

May I extend a special invitation to you to join us at what 
we hope will be a stimulating program. Would you bring to our atten­
tion the names of individuals or groups who you believe would welcome 
an invitation to the event?

Sincerely,

John L. Marsh 
Project Director
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Senate of

March 27, 1979

Mr. John L. Marsh
Borough of Edinboro
Meadville Street
Edinboro, Pennsylvania 16412

Dear Mr. Marsh:

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to the 
program devoted to rural experience in Northwestern 
Pennsylvania to be held on July 25, 1979.

I have already committed myself to the meeting of the 
Council of State Governments for that date.

QRO:ajf

Sincerely,

QUENTIN R. ORLANDO, O.D. 
State Senator
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